
 

 

Northampton Pensioners' Forum 
 

on Thursday, 3 November 2011 at 2:00 pm until not later than 4:00 pm 
 

in The Holding Room, The Guildhall,  St. Giles Square, Northampton, NN1 1DE.  
 

Agenda 
 

1. Welcomes and Introductions   
 

2. Apologies from people who can't make it to the meeting   
 

3. Minutes and Matters Arising   

 Please use the link below to view the Minutes of the previous meeting.  
 

 

4. Changes Associated with Plans to Redevelop Northampton Bus 
Station (Please see below) 

 

5. Improving Northampton Older People's Health Forum meetings   
 

6. Update on Forum Priorities, actions and decisions from the last 
meeting   

 

7. Core Questions Scrutiny Panel 2 Independent Living Strategies   
 

8. Training for Inspecting Care Homes   
 

9. Suggestions for Items for Future Meetings or Forum Activities   
 

10. Date and venues of future Forum Meetings   
 

11. Community News Exchange   
 

12. Any Other Business   
 

Map and directions at: www.northampton.gov.uk/guildhall  
 

For more information about this meeting please contact:  
Lindsey Ambrose, Community Engagement and Equalities Officer: 
 

 lambrose@northampton.gov.uk 
 
 Tel/Text: 0779 53 33 687 (including evenings and weekends) 
 
 Tel: 01604 837566 

 
More information about the Forum generally is at: www.northampton.gov.uk/forums  
 
Facebook page: www.northampton.gov.uk/dcf 

 
 

Please note that this Forum is supported and funded by Northampton Borough Council.  

http://www.northampton.gov.uk/guildhall
mailto:lambrose@northampton.gov.uk
http://www.northampton.gov.uk/forums
http://www.northampton.gov.uk/dcf


 

The Forum may work in partnership and collaboration with other community groups, councils 
and local services from time to time. The views expressed and decisions taken by the Forum 
are not necessarily those of Northampton Borough Council.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Changes Associated with Plans to Redevelop Northampton Bus Station 

 

Members of Northampton Forums are invited to a workshop to discuss and input into the 
emerging designs for the new bus interchange on the Fish Market site on 4 November at 
2pm - 4pm at the Guildhall, Northampton.  
  
The purpose of the workshop is for Northants County Council and its appointed advisors, 
MGWSP, to outline the progress on the proposed new bus interchange and to seek your 
views on the layout and facilities within the new bus interchange. Your input is crucial to the 
emerging design process and follows on from earlier consultation.  
  
There will also be a public exhibition in the Greyfriars Bus Station at the following times open 
to anyone who would like to attend:  

- 10am to 7pm Thursday 10th November 2011. 

- 10am to 3pm Saturday 12th November 2011. 

For further information please contact mhammon@mgwsp.co.uk  
  
  
Places at the 2pm workshop are limited to 30 being approx 5 people per Forum 
(Northampton Diverse Communities Forum, Northampton Disabled People's Forum, 
Northampton LGBTQ People's Forum, Northampton Pensioners Forum, Northampton 
Gender Equality Forum, Northampton Youth Forum). 
  
To confirm your attendance please contact Saila Nazir  Tel: 01223 558065 email: 
Saila.Nazir@wspgroup.com 
  
  
Information about the above will also be placed on Facebook pages for the Forums and with 
the Agendas posted to members of Northampton Pensioners Forum who are not on email. 
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